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Renewal Levies on March 2020 Ballot--FAQs

Frequently Asked Questions regarding the renewal levies on the March 17, 2020 ballot are available on
our website by clicking: Levy FAQs

Pickaway Students Study Words Using Flashcards

Mrs. Jones' 2nd grade classroom is focusing on high frequency words. Mrs. Jones allows her students
to create their own flash cards for future use. This gives all of her students an opportunity to take
ownership in their own learning. 

Mrs. Rhoads is reviewing prefixes and suffixes with her students using flashcards. This activity allows
students to mix and match prefixes and suffixes with different words to see if it is a correct fit. This gives
students freedom to explore different combinations of word making. 

Laurelville PBIS Awards

Laurelville Elementary recently held their Positive
Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS)

https://www.loganelm.org/
https://www.loganelm.org/March2020LevyInformation.aspx


assemblies for the second nine weeks. 

Students earned awards for perfect attendance,
95% attendance, bus awards and BUG (bringing
up grades). Pictured are the fourth grade
students who received awards in the various
categories.

Washington Kindergarten
Students Get Creative

At Washington Elementary, kindergarten classes
are getting creative in practicing reading and
math skills!

Mrs. Caldwell's Kindergarten class recently took
story telling to another level as the class acted
out the popular children's book, "The Mitten",
written by Jan Brett. Acting out the story put a real
life perspective on a fictional story and helped
students refine their comprehension skills by
retelling the story in a unique way!

In Mrs Reichelderfer's Kindergarten class,
students are taking a hands on approach for
math instruction. The students are working on
number representation, identifying shapes,
writing numbers and addition. The students and
adults love using manipulatives to explore the
world of mathematics. 



Thank You!

Thank you for reading the Logan
Elm Schools e-Newsletter! We
appreciate your interest in the
students and activities of all
Logan Elm schools!

Our e-newsletter is distributed on
the second and fourth Friday of
each month.

January is School Board
Appreciation Month and we'd like
to recognize and thank the
members of the Logan Elm
Board of Education! Pictured at
right: Heidi White, Debbie Shaw;
Michael Agosta, Scott Allen and
Michael Linton.
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